L January 1981

Dear Dr Guggenheim-Grünberg.

I was most delighted to be able to purchase all the available Western Yiddish tapes and records which you have produced.

I am writing to inquire as to the steps I might take to locate the 1385 Gerichtsprotokellen to which you referred in your letter of 30 December 1979. Any attested lexical items of Hebrew or Aramaic origin from the cited year would be of utmost importance to me in my doctoral thesis and I should be most deeply grateful if you could assist me in the location of these items. I will of course fully accredit and thank your most kind help.

With all best wishes for the new year, I remain,

Yours faithfully,

Bovid Katz 21 Ludford Road Willesden Green London NW2 ENGLAND